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Thank you to all of our parents Kindergarten through 6th graders have a 20
for turning the Back to School Book Challenge each year. Students who
or turning _ € bac O_ choo complete 20 books at grade level during the
Paperwork into the office!! We school year earn a special

have the best families. prize and a big cheer from the
whole school at afternoon
o8 cecocmcscocmcmcscece ol prayer!




News from Preschool

This week down in preschool we have been reviewing our classroom rules and

still getting down the school routine. We have also been talking about the Vir-

tue of Kindness and talking about how being kind fits into being a bucket fill-

er. We learned how we only use just a dot not a lot of liquid glue and how to
properly hold a crayon. We have also talk
house and how we act in Godds House. Mrs.
of the church and we were able to see things like the Chalice, Paten, and Fr.

Toddds vestments up close and | earn their

Next week | am going to be starting at the beginning of the year evaluations.
Doing an evaluation this soon into the school year just helps get a better idea
at where the kids are and where to start academically. Please feel free to
email me at any time if you have any questions or concerns.

jdehn@sacredhearthudson.org

Enjoy the weekend! Miss Jessica




Ki dergart raze!lll
And just like that the first two weeks of school are behind us! This kiddos are doing
a fantastic job!! They come in all excited to work and willing to try things on their
own. They are going to have a great year. We are working hard on learning how to
write our capital and lowercase letters. Those lowercase letters sure are tricky. We
also finished up our letter and sounds assessments (you should have gotten a note in
their folder). | have put the ABC page (orange) in their folder so you can practice
the letters and sounds at home. Please practice three times through each night.
They need to know the capital and lowercase letter names and sounds. There is also
a handwriting guide sheet (white) in the folder. This is just for you to use as a refer-
ence when they are practicing writing their letters. It does not have to stay in their
folders but keep it handy so you can grab it and help them form the letters correct-
ly. This past week we started our handwriting practice. We are beginning with the
twin letters where the capital and lowercase look the same. We are also learning our
color words and the order of the colors in the rainbow. Our first color is red. We
practiced reading, spelling and writing the word red. Next week we are starting our
Dibels testing. | will send home a sheet with their results. If you have any questions
please let me know. Please remember to send in a water bottle with your child they
do get thirsty and take lots of drink breaks. They miss a lot less instruction if they

do not stay in the classroom. Thank you so much for sharing your children with us!

Mrs. Marry and Mrs. Downing




